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Remember WE “GET TO” SERVE 
With the virus scare and social distancing that is currently taking place we need to 
remember we are still Lions. Call your friends, neighbors, fellow Lions, and family 
members. Make sure they are ok. It is nice to get a friendly call, we all get lonely when we 
are stuck at home, especially when you live alone.  
 

MEETING PROTOCAL 
Please follow recommendations set out by the government. For your safety, masks are 
recommended. Do not sit together in groups, try to space yourselves. No handshaking or 
hugging. We will not be having meals until it is deemed safe to do so. We want everyone 
to stay healthy and safe. If you feel sick please stay home. 

 

 

NEW OFFICERS  
The new officers were sworn in at 
our meeting on July 16th. President 
Judy presided over the swearing in 
ceremony. Pictured is Lion Judy 
passing the Gavel to our new 
President Lion Gary. 
 

 

 

 

 

MEETINGS  
The club voted at our last meeting to only have one meeting per month for the time being. 
We will meet on the third Thursday of each month at 7:00 p.m. We will not be having any meals. 
 

DUES 
Statements have been sent out to all the members. Thank you to those who have sent in your dues. If you have not 
gotten them in please do so as soon as possible. 
Where does our dues money go? $43.00 goes to Lions International, $8.75 goes to District 5-M7, and $6.55 goes to 
District 5M. For a total of $58.30 per year. In addition our club has been paying the initiation fee for new members out 
of our Administration fund in the amount of $35.00 to help hold down cost for new members. 
 

THANK YOU 
Thank you to those who have taken the time to mow the lawn at Lions hall and keep it looking nice around the 
building. Special thank you to Adam Mattson for the mowing you have done. We need to keep it looking nice around 
our hall. If anyone has a little time the bushes need trimming and there are getting to be a few weeds that could be 
pulled. 
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SCHOOL SUPPLIES 
Lions Bonnie and Steve are again chairing the school supply drive. There are 
collection boxes at Howard Lake Foods, Citizens Alliance Bank in Howard Lake, 
and Keaveny Pharmacy in Winsted. School supplies can be dropped off at these 
sights, or if you would like to make a monetary donation you can send it to Howard 
Lake Lions, PO Box 13 Howard Lake, MN 55349. The school supply drive 
runs from August 1st through September 4th. 

 

 

AWARDS 
Lion Donald was awarded a chevron for being a member for 30 years. Lion Craig received a Centennial pin for 
bringing in a new member during the centennial year. Congratulations Lions! 

 

LINKS 
Lions International – www.lionsclubs.org                
Multiple District 5M- www.lionsmd5m.org  
District 5M-7 - www.e-district.org/sites/5m7/ 
5M7 Gram newsletter - http://www.e-district.org/sites/5m7/page-8.php                                     
Howard Lake Lions Club – www.hllions.org      

 

 

NEXT MEETING 
August 20th @ 7:00 pm. No meal. 

 

 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY to the Howard Lake Lion members who are celebrating their birthdays in 

August:  Charles Paschke (1).

 
 


